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28st February 

St Scholastica ’s  School  

        NEWSLETTER 

Dear Families, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates For The Diary  

           February 

Saturday 29th 
Presentation Mass for Reconciliation 
and Eucharist candidates @5:30pm 

            March 

Tuesday 3rd Board Meeting (TBC) 

Wednesday 4th 5/6 Camp 

Thursday 5th 5/6 Camp 

Friday 6th 5/6 Camp 

Monday 9th Labour Day Public Holiday 

Tuesday 10th Swimming begins (Prep - 2) 

Friday 13th Twilight Sports 

Tuesday 17th P-2 Swimming begins 

Tuesday 17th St Patricks Day Mass @10am 

Tuesday 17th Sacrament of Reconciliation @7pm 

Friday 20th 5/6M Assembly @2:30pm 

Friday 20th P-2 Swimming finishes 

Saturday 21st Bunnings BBQ 

Contact us  

 4– 8 Starling Street Bennettswood     Phone: 9808 7279   

Email:  principal@ssbennettswood.catholic.edu.au     

    office@ssbennettswood.catholic.edu.au 

School Website:  www.ssbennettswood.catholic.edu.au    

@StSchols

 

Letās celebrate  
March Birthdays! 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Many Happy Returns 

4th Sienna Rothmeier 

4th Miguel Valoria 

7th Yianni Sepsakos 

10th Patrick Cao 

11th Jorin Meneaud 

20th Sienna Scipione-Doyle 

22nd Maria Anderson 

22nd Hugo Snow 

25th Ava Maguire 

27th Charlotte McLaren 

Dear Families, 

 
 

Twilight Sports 
It is that time of the year again and our children are eagerly  
preparing for our school sports. You will have received a note 
home early next week regarding the dates, times and a request 
for helpers. Please mark this in your diary.   
Friday 13th March - 4.15pm Onwards @  Bill Sewart Reserve. 
Children will be dismissed from school at 2pm on this date. 
 

Bookclub 
Thank you to all those that ordered books in Issue #1, you have 

earned $78.50 for the school in scholastic rewards! We hope you 

enjoy your new reads. Issue #2 has been sent home, there are 52 

titles for $5 or under - some great bargains.  

Please note : Orders are due back Thursday 12th March.  
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation and Fist Eucharist  
Commitment Mass  
We invite all families of Reconciliation and First Eucharist  
candidates to this Saturdayôs Parish Mass (Saturday 29th Feb @ 
5:30pm). Candidates will be presented to the St Scholasticaôs 
community and will make a commitment to their preparation for 
the Sacraments. We look forward to celebrating this special Mass 
with you. 
 

Labour Day Long Weekend 
A reminder to all that Monday 9th March is the Labour Day Long 
Weekend.  The School will be closed on this day.  
 
 

Information Night  

Thank you to all parents who attended our Parent Information 
Night last night, it was a great turn out! We will be seeking  
feedback. 

Snag Lunch 
Thank you to Alyssa Jambor and Jackie Scipione for coordinating our first 
Snag lunch for the year. Also thank you to Kris Doyle and Japan Patel 
(father of Aanshi in prep) who cooked our snags on the day.  The children 
really enjoy this special lunch! 
 
Skoolbag and Caremonkey 
We are in the process of working out the electronic calendar on Skoolbag 
and why it wont correlate with Skoolbag. Please note we will be using the 
Skoolbag app for Newsletter and alerts only, and Caremonkey will be 
used for excursion forms, school policies and permission slips. Please 
make sure you have access to both. 
 
Concerns 
Parents, please know -  if you have any concerns at all whether it be  
related to your child or our school/community in general, please do not 
hesitate to come and speak to me. My door is always open! 



ISSUE 5 2020 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Jennifer Rohan 

Principal 

 

 

 

Working with Children Legislation 

Parents wishing to assist in the classroom are reminded that it 
is now compulsory to have a óworking with children legislationô 
card from the Federal Government. Applications for this can 
be picked up from any newsagent. One of the necessities of 
this initiative is to display the card whilst helping in the  
classrooms. With this in mind, the school will provide all 
óworking with children legislationô card holders with a St.  
Scholasticaôs lanyard and plastic pocket. The lanyards can be 
picked up at any time from the school office.   
 

St.Scholasticaôs School Advisory Board 2020.   

We  have vacancies for this year’s School Advisory Board and I would 

like to invite people to consider joining the board.    

Role and function of the School Advisory Board The Advisory Board is 

an integral part of the Leadership and Coordination model at St  

Scholastica’s Catholic Primary School in Bennettswood. It acts as a 

forum for discussion on matters concerning the  

educational programs of the school.  It brings together in a spirit of 

cooperation the Parish priest, Principal, Parent  

representatives and teachers from the school, so that responsible and 

informed advice can be given to the Parish Priest and Principal.  

Through membership on the Advisory Board each member assumes a 

leadership role in the ministry of the school. There are four meetings a 

year, an extra meeting will be called on  a needs basis. The first  

meeting for the year will be in a couple of weeks. Should you be  

interested in fulfilling this important position on  our  School Advisory 

Board, please contact  me.  

Please note our first meeting will be on 3rd March @ 7:00pm 2020. 

2021 Prep enrolments 

Enrolments for 2021 Preps have already been received and  

application forms are available from the office. Confirmation  

letters of acceptance will be sent out. 

 

Parish Car Raffle 

The Parish raffle is on again. Tickets cost $2.00 each. Books 
are $20 and are available for collection at the school office. 

St.Scholasticaôs Open Days for 2020 

Foundation Children &; New Enrolments from Year 1 - 6 

Let your neighbours, friends and relatives know 

Days are set for February &; March. 

School Open Days will be held on: 

--Monday 2nd March 

-Tuesday 10th March. 

 

Tours will run on the hour at 9am, 10am, 12pm, 2pm, 4pm &; 

5pm. 

 

Tours are also available on any school day throughout the 

year by appointment. We request that parents already with 

children in the school enrol as early as possible. 

Open Evening Night  7-8pm 16th March 

Thursday 19th March 

School Closure Days 

Throughout the year the school will hold óSchool Closure 
Daysô where the staff will undertake professional  

Development programs. These professional development 
days are crucial in developing staff professional practice 
with an aim to make a direct positive impact on student  

outcomes. It is common on these days that we employ the 
services of external consultants to best inform staff learning. 
 

In addition to Closure Days the staff also meet weekly on a 
Monday morning, Tuesday and Wednesday 

afternoons to undertake professional development. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Closure days  
Friday 28th February 

Friday 22nd May 

Monday 2nd November 

ARE YOU A FOREVER HOME? 

Rescued starving from a ditch in late January, meet mum Claudia and her babies Fudge (boy), Bean (girl) and Cocoa  
(short-tailed girl). The kittens are around six weeks old, and mum is estimated to be under two years old. They will be ready for 
their forever homes in three to four weeksô time. They have been fostered and raised with a family and are beautifully natured. 
Mum is happy indoors, smoochy and loves cuddles. The kittens are weaning and are toilet trained to use a litter tray. We are 
seeking responsible homes, where they will be vaccinated, de-sexed, and loved. In return, the kittens and mum are free of 
charge. If you are interested, or know someone who is looking for a new fur baby, contact Victoria 0401 667 931 
or vsaccaro@vscm.com.au  
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CSEF 

 

Families who have a valid eligible Centrelink Concession Card maybe entitled to receive CSEF  

(Camp, Swimming, Excursion Fund). 

New applicants Please contact the school office  if you have a  Centrelink Concession Card and have 

not completed a CSEF form 2020 (Please see attached form) 

  

If you applied for the CSEF in 2019, you do not need to complete an application form in 2020 unless 

there has been a change in your family circumstance. 
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{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ ²ŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎ bŜǿǎ 

¢ŜǊƳ м {ƻŎƛŀƭ ŀƴŘ 9Ƴƻǝƻƴŀƭ [ŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ 

!ǎ ƳŜƴǝƻƴŜŘ ƭŀǎǘ ǿŜŜƪΣ ŀǘ {ǘ {ŎƘƻƭΩǎ ǿŜ ǳǎŜ ¢ƘŜ wŜǎƛƭƛŜƴŎŜΣ wƛƎƘǘǎ ŀƴŘ wŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭ 
wŜƭŀǝƻƴǎƘƛǇǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƳŀǘŜǊƛŀƭǎ ǘƻ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜ {ƻŎƛŀƭ ŀƴŘ 9Ƴƻǝƻƴŀƭ ²ŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎΦ ¢Ƙƛǎ 

ǘŜǊƳ ƻǳǊ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƛǎ ŜȄǇƭƻǊƛƴƎ ¢ƻǇƛŎ н- tŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ǎǘǊŜƴƎǘƘǎΦ 

 

5ǳǊƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ǘƻǇƛŎ {ǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ƛŘŜƴǝŦȅ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǎŎǊƛōŜ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘǎΣ ǎƪƛƭƭǎ ŀƴŘ 
ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜƳŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƅŜŎǘ ƻƴ Ƙƻǿ ǘƘŜǎŜ ƳƛƎƘǘ ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǘŜ ǘƻ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ƻǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ƭƛŦŜΦ 
¢ƘŜȅ ŘŜƳƻƴǎǘǊŀǘŜ ǿŀȅǎ ǘƻ ƛƴǘŜǊŀŎǘ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜ ŦƻǊ ƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŘŜǎŎǊƛōŜ ǘƘŜƛǊ 
ŎƻƴǘǊƛōǳǝƻƴ ǘƻ ƎǊƻǳǇ ǘŀǎƪǎΦ 

LŘŜŀǎ ŦƻǊ ƘƻƳŜ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ǳǇΥ 

²ƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ǳǎŜ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ ŀŘƧŜŎǝǾŜǎ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ƴŀƳƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ǎǇŜŎƛŬŎ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀŎƪƴƻǿƭŜŘƎƛƴƎΣ 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ƭŜŀǊƴ ǘƻ ǾŀƭǳŜ ǘƘŜ ǉǳŀƭƛǝŜǎ ȅƻǳ ƛŘŜƴǝŦȅΦ 

{ΦwΦ/- {ǘǳŘŜƴǘ wŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝǾŜ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ 

¢Ƙƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ƘŀǾŜ ŜƭŜŎǘŜŘ ŀ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘ ǘƻ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘ ǘƘŜƳ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ {w/Φ Lƴ ƭƛƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ 
ƻǳǊ {9[ ¢ƻǇƛŎ άtŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ {ǘǊŜƴƎǘƘǎέ ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŜȄǇƭƻǊŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǉǳŀƭƛǝŜǎ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƻǳƭŘ 
ǿŀƴǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇŜǊǎƻƴ ǿƘƻ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘǎ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƭŀǎǎΦ ²Ŝ ǿŜǊŜ ǎŜŜƪƛƴƎ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘƻ ǿŜǊŜ 
ŎŀǊƛƴƎΣ ǊŜǎǇŜŎǜǳƭΣ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴ ƳŀƪŜǊǎΣ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳ-ǎƻƭǾŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ƎƻƻŘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛŎŀǘƻǊǎΦ L ƭƻƻƪ 
ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘǎ ǿƘŜƴ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǇǊŜǎŜƴǘŀǝǾŜǎ ŀǊŜ ŬƴŀƭƛǎŜŘ ŀƴŘ L 
ŎŀƴΩǘ ǿŀƛǘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǊǾŜƭƻǳǎ ƛŘŜŀǎ ǘƘŜȅ ǿƛƭƭ ƘŀǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅΦ 

tƻǎƛǝǾŜ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ¢ŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

DŀǘŜǿŀȅ IŜŀƭǘƘ ƻũŜǊǎ tƻǎƛǝǾŜ tŀǊŜƴǘǎ ¢ŜƭŜǇƘƻƴŜ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƻũŜǊǎ ŀ ŦǊŜŜ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŦƻǊ 
ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΣ ƎǊŀƴŘǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊŜǊǎ ƻŦ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŀƎŜŘ н-мнΦ ¢ƘŜȅ ƻũŜǊ ŀ ŦǊŜŜ с-мл 
ǿŜŜƪ ŎƻǳǊǎŜ ǘƘŀǘ ƘŜƭǇǎ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎ ƘŀǾŜ ǎǘǊƻƴƎŜǊ ƳƻǊŜ ǇƻǎƛǝǾŜ ǊŜƭŀǝƻƴǎƘƛǇǎΣ ǎŜǘ ǊǳƭŜǎ 
ŀƴŘ ƭƛƳƛǘǎ ŀƴŘ ƳŀƴŀƎŜ ŜǾŜǊȅŘŀȅ ōŜƘŀǾƛƻǳǊ ǇǊƻōƭŜƳǎΦ tŀǊǝŎƛǇŀƴǘǎ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜ ŀ  
ǿƻǊƪōƻƻƪ ƻǊ ƻƴƭƛƴŜ ƳƻŘǳƭŜǎ ǿƘƛŎƘ ŀǊŜ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘŜŘ ōȅ ǿŜŜƪƭȅ ол ƳƛƴǳǘŜ Ŏŀƭƭǎ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ 
ǘǊŀƛƴŜŘ ǇŀǊŜƴǝƴƎ ŜŘǳŎŀǘƻǊΦ !ƭƭ ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŘƻƴŜ ŀǘ ƘƻƳŜ ŀǘ ŀ ǝƳŜ ǘƘŀǘ ǎǳƛǘǎ ȅƻǳΦ 

/ƘǊƛǎǝƴŜ wŜŜŘ 

{ǘǳŘŜƴǘ ²ŜƭƭōŜƛƴƎ [ŜŀŘŜǊΦ 
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PLEASE SUPPORT OUR LOCAL FLORIST 
 

Every fortnight, Constance Florist at Burwood 
One kindly donate a vase of fresh  flowers to 

brighten up our office area.  

Please support them if you have any floristry needs.  

FRIENDSHIP- ADVENTURE- 

CHALLENGE- FUN 

 

Are you wanting activities for girls 

aged 6 and above?   

Visit Bennettswood Girl Guides at 

21 Station St, Burwood. 

This is your chance to try some-

thing new and cool in 2019. Girl Guides provides 

a girl led, non-formal education program which is 

dynamic, flexible and gives training in life skills, 

decision-making and leadership. It’s a great 

chance to make some new friends too!  

Girls 6-11 on Monday 6.30pm – 8.00.  Older girls 

on Tuesday evenings 6.30 – 8.30 pm. 

Come and try for three weeks with no charge. All 

our leaders are trained and security checked. We 

welcome adults (female) who are interested in 

working with girls through our guiding program to 

join in the fun.   Contact Elizabeth Adnams on (H) 

9807 6472 or (M)0407 542 680 or email: 

eadnams@guidevic.org.au 
                                                                    

 

 

 


